
Fair Haven Super Seniors
c/o #314, 4351 Rumble Street, Burnaby, BC V5J 2A2

(778-452-0233)
Email: hovery48@gmail.com

January 2, 2018

Ms Blanka Zeinabova, Administrative Officer 1
Executive Committee of Council
c/o Office of the City Clerk, Burnaby City Hall
4949 Canada Way
Burnaby, B.C.  V5G 1M2
Sent by Email: Clerks@burnaby,ca

RE: Fair Haven Super Seniors’ Christmas Dinner

On behalf of the Fair Haven Super Seniors, I would like to take this opportunity to formally 
thank the City of Burnaby for their generous contribution to our annual Christmas Dinner 
which was held on Thursday, December 21, 2017.

With the City’s grant, we were able to considerably offset the total costs of the residents’ 
meals and entertainment, which was greatly appreciated by all who attended.

I am attaching a copy of the list of attendees for your auditing purposes (two pages)*.  
The Fair Haven Super Seniors thank you again for your continued support of our 
Christmas Dinners, and we wish you and the Executive Committee of Council a very 
successful and prosperous 2018.

Sincerely yours,

Heather A. Overy
for Fair Haven Super Seniors

cc: Michael Greenridge, President, Fair Haven Super Seniors
       Patricia Hall, Treasurer, Fair Haven Super Seniors

Attachment: 2

*list of attendees not included in the agenda 
package


